
         

 

 

Taughannock District  
 

Baden-Powell Council 

www.bpcouncil.org 

 
 
CAPS members (Camping, Activities, Program and Service) 

 open to members from every unit (pack/troop/crew/post/ship), including youth members.  
Each unit is strongly encouraged to designate a member 

 open also to interested community members 

 help promote longer term camping experiences by all units (including summer camps) 

 help germinate ideas for and plan district-wide activities engaging all units 

 discuss and bring program ideas back to their “home” unit from other units in the District 

 help plan and coordinate participation in district-wide service projects and/or Eagle 
Scout/Quartermaster projects 

 be available to attend CAPS meetings in person (around 2-3 per year) or by telephone 
(around 4-5 per year) 

 

 

 

**************************************************************************** 

 

Taughannock District is open to volunteers from anywhere in the Tompkins and Cortland 

County area.  We believe Scouting is an important community activity and we welcome anyone 

who is willing to help our youth members live up to Scouting’s ideals by registering as a 

volunteer.   

 

For more information on Scouting in the Tompkins and Cortland County area, visit the 

Taughannock District website at TCScouts.org. 

 

To volunteer for this position, contact the District Chair, Liam Murphy, at chair@tcscouts.org or 

the District CAPS Committee Chair, Kathlene Gross, at kegross@frontiernet.net 

mailto:chair@tcscouts.org

